
CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!! 

 
It’s that time again….the John Shapiro Superhero 5K preparation is well under way and we need YOUR 

help!! We need many volunteers to help make this happen.  

 

We hope you will find some time between your spring sports schedules, graduations, year-end activities, 

spring recitals, booking summer plans, etc. to help us out on Saturday, June 7th, 2025 for the John Shapiro 

Superhero 5K.  

  

We are currently looking for volunteers to help us make our day successful!! If you’ve volunteered before, 

you know this will be such an easy morning for you.  For those who have not yet had a chance to jump in 

and help, we can’t stress enough how rewarded you’ll feel after you give of your time for this important 

cause.  

 

Here are all the details you need to know:   

  

WHO can volunteer:  YOU, your spouse, your high schooler(s), your college age kid(s), your sister, your 

brother, your parents, anyone you want to include in the fun!  (forward them this info) 

  

WHAT:  Pre-race, race, and post-race positions…there’s something for everyone 

  

WHEN:  Saturday, June 7th....staggered start times 7am, 7:30am, 8am (all to be done by 11 am) 
 

WHERE:  Saint Helena School  1499 DeKalb Pike, Blue Bell, PA  19422 

  

WHY:  To honor the memory of John Shapiro.  The funds we raise are donated to local families dealing with 

pediatric cancer. 

  

Please contact Lisa Traver (details below) ASAP...our volunteer positions fill up fast! Once we have a list of 

all volunteers we will be back in touch with the assigned position & instructions for the day.  

 

If you know of anyone who may be interested in getting involved, please feel free forward this info to 

them. We’re happy to answer questions and provide details on how they can help! Many thanks! 

  

Lisa Traver 

c: 484-680-4825 

Lisa.Traver@ppd.com 

LisaNTraver@gmail.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram 


